Mr. Steven King

Executive Director and Secretary

WA. Utilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia WA. 98504-7250
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Dear Mr. King

In reference to Docket Number TS-120418. Pursuit to my existing
schedule and Tariff.

On April 2012, I was granted a discontinuance on certificate No.
BC 95 for one year while I was looking for a new vessel. My
question is does this mean that I have to start serv1ce on May 1*
2013 or can I start service as I always have on the 3™ Saturday in
May being the 18™ ending on the 2" 4 of September being a
Tuesday, Labor Day. This is what has always been on file, I am
wondering if things have changed.

Very Truly Yours:

S mer Cruises.



